
To Whom it may concern 

2nd September 2023 

Councillor Reeni Kennedy-Boyle 

Ward 8 

Isle of Bute 

 

 

I am writing in support of the planning appeal with regards to Listed Building Consent (ref: 

22/01847/LIB) and Planning Permission (ref: 22/01848/PP) on 21st June 2023 for the 

installation of replacement windows at the property of Mr Peter Campbell at 26 Crichton 

Road, Rothesay. 

Mr Campbell has set out very clearly the reasons why this appeal should result in a reversal of the 
decision made under delegated powers which refused permission for this project.   

I fully endorse the points he is making and would urge Local Review Body and Scottish Government 

Reporter to make a positive decision in favour of Mr Campbell progressing with this project. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Reeni Kennedy-Boyle 


